
GHS Morning Announcement 

Tuesday, December 18, 2018 
 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand  "I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.” 

 
The Media Center will be closed First Period thru 1:00 every day during Testing. 
All Computer labs will be closed each day until 11:00. 
 
Celebrate safely this holiday season. Impaired driving includes distracted driving, drugged driving, 
and drunk driving. Give yourself and your loved ones the gift of responsibility this holiday season. 
Don’t drive impaired and don’t ride in a car with an impaired driver.   
All your loved ones want for Christmas is for you to stay safe! 

 
GHS Student Council would like to improve local families' access to food this holiday season by 
partnering with Greenville's FISH Pantry as well as directly giving to families in need. This week 
Student Council members will accept non perishable food, disposable household supplies and 
monetary donations. There will be a doughnut party in January for the first period class with the 
highest participation rate! Please see GHS' Twitter and Facebook for a list of items needed! 
 

The girls had a great show at the Dec. 14, 2018 home swim meet.  Maggie Bankson placed 2nd in the 200 
freestyle race and Kelsie Ruble placed 2nd in the 100 butterfly race. The 200 free relay placed 3rd including 
Kelsie Ruble, Maggie Bankson, Asia Sykes, and Carmen Badell.  Maggie Bankson placed 1st and Carmen Badell 
placed 3rd in the 100 breaststroke event.  
The boys swim team had a fantastic meet Friday, Dec. 14.  They started the meet off with a 2nd place finish in 
the 200 medley relay including Pablo Badell, Josh Galloway, Landon Muhlenkamp, and Carlos Badell. Pablo 
Badell also placed 2nd in the 200 freestyle race.  The boys freestyle relay came in first including Pablo and 
Carlos Badell, Aaron Suter and Landon Muhlenkamp.   Carlos Badell placed 1st and Aaron Suter placed 3rd in 
the 100 backstroke race.  Pablo Badell also placed 1st in the 100 breaststroke event. 
 

Attention Students: Student Council is creating Christmas cards to send to our local veterans and 

first responders. Please join us and create a card thanking our local heroes for everything they do! 

You can give your Christmas cards to Mrs. Shaffer, Jada Garland, or the student council member in 

your 1st period class collecting FISH pantry donations.  

 

Pre-sale tickets for Friday's Boys Basketball game at Sidney are on sale in the Athletic Office. Adult tickets 
are $6 and Student tickets are $4. Get your tickets early and come out and support your Green Wave!  

 

 
For lunch today we are serving: Cavatini with Dinner Roll, Shredded Bar B Q Pork Sandwich, Meatball 
Sub, Ham or Turkey Wrap, PBJ Pocket, Salad, Assorted Vegetables and Fruit 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Staff Absent  Sub In 
Para Pro/Nye  J. Clawson-Pierce 
Int. Spec.  S. Hahn 
P. Kimes  In-House 
N. Hawk  G. Kensinger 
J. Winters  B. Robinson 
D. Buchy(pm)  K. Denman(pm) 
S. Zumbrun  C. Fraylick 
C. Whirledge  In-House 
K. Hartrum  W. Marker 
 
 


